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 Churt Recreation Ground Trust       

Secretary to the Trust         

Mrs Dawn Barrow 

Minutes of the meeting of Churt Recreation Ground Trust 

held on Wednesday 11 April 2018 

in the Churt Pavilion at 8.20 p.m. 

 

Present 

Churt:  Cllrs David Crossley (chairman), David Gay, Roger Rowe, Gerald 

Stiff, Eunice Burch, Adrian Waller, Kevin Lower, John Petty 

                        .                                                                                                                                                                                                    

Surrey County Council:   0 

Waverley Borough Council:  0 

Secretary to the Trust:   Dawn Barrow 

Members of the Public:   0 

 

RGT 18/26 Welcome 

Cllr Crossley welcomed all to the meeting  

 

RGT 18/27 Apologies for absence 

Cllr Cordell 

 

RGT 18/28 Disclosure of Pecuniary and other Interests 

None 

 

RGT 18/29 Minutes of the Meeting of 21 March 2018 

 

PROPOSED by Cllr Burch, SECONDED by Cllr Lower and AGREED by all. 

 

 

RGT 18/30 Report of the Secretary to the Trust 

1) George Woods removed suckers on tree by youth hut 

2) George Woods installed new bench on Rec. 

3) Successful ‘bunny’ walk by St John’s School on Rec on 25 March 

 

RGT 18/31 Recreation Ground Committee report. 

    

RGT 18/31.1 Matters relating to sports clubs (KL) 

Churt CC has asked to put a banner at Rec Ground entrance advertising new youth 

cricket, the Allstars. Cllrs felt not appropriate and suggested one on village hall or a 

double sided banner on corner of Redhearn Green. 

 

RGT 18/31.2 Report from the Recreation Ground Committee (KL) 

Cllr Lower stated he wishes to relinquish the chairmanship of the Rec Ground Committee 

but will stay on as a committee member.  

Milica to be reminded to empty far red bin by playground when cleaning pavilion. 

 

RGT 18/31.3 Redhearn Green grass protection 

Cllrs Lower and Gay have met with Richard Conway from Grasstex to decide how much of 

Green can be protected for £2000, roughly 160 square metres. Need to make up signs 
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saying ‘Slippery when wet’ until ‘protecta’ is bedded in. Cllr Lower to take forward, Clerk 

recommended Altis in Lindford. 

Grasstex to be asked to quote for trimming rest of hedge behind pavilion.  

 

RGT 18/32 Financial Matters. 

 

RGT 18/32.1 Payments for authorisation – March 2018 

Proposed by Cllr Lower seconded by Cllr Gay and agreed by all 

 

RGT 18/32.2 Budget update and income report – March 2018 

 Noted and agreed by all 

 

18/33 Churt Heritage 

See Churt PC Minutes. 

 

 

Other matters: 

Clerk said she had received a letter from Waverley BC regarding the community centre. Wish to 

knock it down.. Lunch club could possibly be relocated to scout hut, as costs to extend kitchen at 

pavilion too great to be viable. 

 

There being no other business, the meeting of the Recreation Ground Trust closed at 

8.40pm.   
 
 
 

 

++++++++++++++++++++ 

Signed by Chairman:        Date 

 

The Annual Meetings of the Churt Parish Council and Recreation Ground Trust will take place on 

Wednesday 16 May 2018 

At 7.30pm in the Pavilion 

 

 

 

 

 

 


